Saint Pius X Catholic Church

Norfolk, Virginia

Rev. Sean M. Prince
Pastor

Dear Holy Trinity Parish Community:
I hope this letter finds you well as we have now “officially” kicked off summer!
I begin by asking that the parish community please continue to pray for our pastor, Fr. James Glass.

Per an appointment letter from Bishop Knestout, effective July 1, 2024, Fr. Herminio Felipe will serve as the
Parochial Vicar of Holy Trinity Catholic Church. In addition, the Bishop has asked me to continue in my role as the
Temporary Administrator for the time being.

Fr. Felipe will provide sacramental and pastoral care for the Holy Trinity parish community, celebrating daily Mass,
the weekend Masses, funerals, weddings, baptisms, etc., as well as handle any emergency calls that may come into
the parish. He will reside in the parish’s rectory. I am grateful to his presence to support the Holy Trinity parish
community, and too, look forward to welcoming him to our Deanery.

As 1 continue in my role as the Temporary Administrator, I ask for your continued understanding that all major
projects and initiatives, e.g., significant facility repairs, replacements, and/or enhancements; personnel or staffing
matters, remain on-hold at this time.

Please join me in welcoming Fr. Felipe to Holy Trinity Catholic Church, and know of my continued prayers for the
Holy Trinity parish community.

Peace and God bless,

B, Abon ). 60

Rev. Sean M. Prince
Pastor, Saint Pius X Catholic Church
Temporary Administrator, Holy Trinity Catholic Church, Norfolk

June 21, 2024

7800 Halprin Drive, Norfolk, Virginia 23518 * Phone: (757) 583-0291 * E-mail: pastor @spxnorfolk.org ® Web: spxnorfolk.org



